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June 2, 2020  
Mr. Al Pollock  
Davie, Florida 33329  
 

 

Dear Mr. Pollock:  

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the International Union of Police 

Associations (IUPA), Broward Sheriff’s Office, Professional Supervisory 

Association Local 6006, (AFL-CIO), has proudly endorsed your candidacy for 

Broward County Sheriff.   

 
The BSO Professional Supervisory Association, I.U.P.A. Local 6006, consists of 

working men and women throughout the County who are in supervisory 

positions in such diverse departments as evidence, child investigations, court 

services, detention, fingerprinting analysts, pretrial services, probations, 

treatment, technology, and youth services.  

 
We are proud and honored to stand with you, as you have proven to be a 
Champion for commitment to the community and Public Safety through your 
years of service.  We look forward to continue a positive relationship and 
working with you after your election to the office as Sheriff of Broward County 
Florida. 
 
This letter serves as your permission to use our name in conjunction with your 

campaign or any material that you might produce.  We stand ready to support 

you throughout the campaign process, so please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

 

Respectfully, 

 
 
 
 
Ruqaiyah Holmes 
President   
Broward Sheriff’s Office 
I.U.P.A. Local 6006 
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